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Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

We would like to wish Mrs Hooson and Mrs Riley 

good luck as they leave New Road today.  We 

would like to thank you both for all you have done 

and all the staff and the children will miss you 

lots.  Please keep in touch and remember to call 

in and see us all soon!      

 

   

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Olivia, 

Evangeline, Kenzie-Ann, Blue, Molly, 

Mia,Ella,Francis,Ellie,Ava,Kenzie,Mary, 

Tommy, Charlie, Millie & Jack.  

House Point Winners—  Anna-

bel, Ebony, Bella, James, Lily, 

Charlie and Felix.  



School Development Feedback 

2017 

Last week we held our parent/staff/

pupil/governor workshop in school to 

support our new school development 

plan. You can read the summary of the 

main points discussed in the workshop 

on our website. I have put the actions 

in red so you can see what we are go-

ing to do in response to the workshop 

suggestions. Thank you to all who at-

tended and sent in ideas. 

Important Dates  

April 

Mon 24th— School re-opens 

Fri 28th—Yr 5/6 Netball 

May 

Mon 1st—school closed—May 

Day 

May 5th—Yr 1 Athletics at 

Ryburn 

May 9th— Reception Class 

Trip to Manchester Airport  

May 15th—Yr 6 Residential 

Trip 

May 17th—Yr 6 return from 

Residential Trip 

May 18th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

May 19th—Yr 5/6 Kwik Crick-

et 

May 23rd—Class Photos 

May 24th & May 25th—

Bikeability at Halifax Fire 

Station 

May 25th—Family Learning—

same parents as 18th 

May 26th—School Closes 

June 

Mon 5th—School re-opens 

May 7th & May 8th —

Bikeability at school 

May 9th—Firefighters Col-

lection 

 

 

            School Attendance                 

We have had lots of poorly children this week so unfortunately no 

class has achieved 100% attendance. Poor Attendance Ted will stay 

with me this week. Let’s get him to a classroom after the holidays!!! 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring 

Term  

 

Monday    Homework Club 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Thursday  Running Club 

                  

Friday     Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would 

be great to see more of you  accessing the 

page and supporting the team. There are re-

minders of what is happening that week in 

school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   
Easter Egg Raffle 

A big well done to Rebecca who 

has won the grand Easter Egg 

Raffle Prize.  As you can see she 

is very pleased with it!  Thank 

you to our PTA for organising 

this—we have had a lot of happy 

children in school this week after 

receiving their prizes! 

A Weather Reminder  

Now the weather is improving we would ask that on sunny 

warm days children are bringing in sun hats.  As a school we 

cannot apply sun cream so your child can either apply their own 

or you can buy the “once a day” sun lotion and apply it in the 

morning before school. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We have now collected over a 1000  

vouchers so please ensure that 

over the Easter holidays you con-

tinue to collect them and hand 

them into the school office when 

we come back. 

Happy Collecting!! 
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